July 8, 2023

Dear Family and Friends of Lighthouse Fellowship Church,

| am Beth Rogers, ad hoc Secretary of the Lighthouse Fellowship, and on behalf of the entire church body |
want to thank you for your prayers and support of our church plant. It is an exciting adventure as we trust the
Holy Spirit to help us navigate so many details. Many of you have also been trusted advisors, and we thank

you.

We don’t have a newsletter, yet but there have been many milestones, some of which we would like to share.

We are thrilled to announce that we are now a Global Methodist Church.

We meet every Sunday at 9am at a parishioner’s home. The address is 10925 Brestyl Road, Lusby, MD.
Andy has made great progress on setting up our website. Check it out! Feedback welcome!

Artiste extraordinaire, Rachel Turner (you may remember her design for the Passion Play), is working
on our church logo. It will be wonderful!

Another artist, Jonathon Mangeri, is working on a short video clip about Lighthouse Fellowship. We
will post it on Facebook and the webpage as soon as it is available.

We were blessed to support our brothers and sisters at St. Paul UMC with VBS this year. We will post
more info soon on our Facebook page.

July 16" we will have our first communion service — all are welcome.

Many have asked about live streaming of our worship service. We are investigating this possibility.
However, the best worship experience will be joining us in person.

We are still working at setting up a phone number for contacts but for now, you can reach out through
the webpage.

A little about our service:

We have children and adults participating in the service.

Everyone has the opportunity to share their gifts in each service.

Our liturgy includes prayers, worship music, children’s messages, Bible lessons and discussion, creeds
and more.

Our Discipleship Model will be different for some of you but we believe you will enjoy it and be blessed
by it. After the Scripture lesson, we break up into groups to discuss the passage: what it tells us about
God, what it tells us about ourselves, what God is asking us to obey and apply from the lesson and who
God wants us to tell about the lesson, past lessons, or about our church.

We will have a more traditional communion service on the 16 with a guest pastor.

After our benediction, we end with food and fellowship.

Please continue your prayers for Lighthouse Fellowship.

Your Sister-in-Christ,

Beth Rogers
secretary@lighthousefellowshipsomd.org

443-624-0037
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